This notice is for all landowners in the
Scappoose Drainage Improvement Company:

The annual SDIC landowner meeting, normally held each February, has been postponed
because of the COVID-"pandemic. The meeting will be rescheduled for a future date when
safe, indoor accommodations are possible or the weather is good enough to meet outdoors.
Notice of the meeting will be mailed to landowners as usual. It will also be available at this
webpage https://scappoosedrainage.org/meeting-minutes-archive.html

Please note that the landowner meeting will include a vote on proposed amendments to
the SDIC bylaws. The proposed amendments are available at this webpage
https://scappoosedrainage.org/district-information-and-charter-documents.html

Board of Directars meetings, which are public, have been held virtually for the past year.
Public notice of meesazgs is given on the SDIC website and by e-mail to anyone who asks to be
added to the e-mail motification list by filling out the form on the right side of this webpage
https://scappoosedrainage.org/meeting-minutes-archive.html

SDIC welcomes its new General Manager, Chase Christensen, as well as Field
Operations Technician JR Shadley and Bookkeeper Janell Greisen. If you have questions, please
contact Chase at scappoosedrainage@hotmail.com or (503) 543-2064.




